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Members of the Committee. 

 

Another Government Workers Holiday is not needed. 

 

All government programs are over budget, out of money, and hemorrhaging funds. 

This would add ANOTHER paid holiday for government while the private sector pays 

for them, and...we have to work it. 

 

I urge you to oppose this bill. 

Thank you for your time. 

 

CJ Nugent-Taxpayer-Small Business owner. 


